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Posted on July 11, 2020 by Andrew Brown

Greetings. I trust all remains as well as can be expected with you all.
For those interested in such things here's a link to the piece I have written for you this
week:

Rousing and soothing the savage breast -two further Unitarian related
(re)discoveries made during my COVID-19 tidy-out. . .

I look forward to seeing some of you on Sunday morning at either the Zoom Service of Mindful
Meditation at 10am and/or the Time of Conversation from 11am onwards.

If you would like to join us and do not have the necessary link then please contact our
Church Secretary, Brendan Boyle, via the contact page of our website. Look through the
dropdown tabs to find "Secretary":

https://www.cambridgeunitarian.org/contact/

As in all previous weeks, please feel free to be in touch at any time if you wish to talk
about life, the universe, or anything else.

Love and best wishes as always,

Andrew
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